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REMINDER: Enrolled Dental Provider Survey  

ATTENTION: New York State Medicaid-Enrolled Dentists 
 
The New York State Department of Health would like to hear how we can improve the 
State's Dental Insurance Programs. 
 
Please take our short 4-question survey. It is voluntary and anonymous. The survey will 
take less than 2 minutes to complete and can be found at the following 
link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/enrolled_dentists. Please share the survey link with 
your colleagues. The Department encourages multiple clinicians to respond from the same 
organization, especially if they have different perspectives. Response time has been 
extended. The survey will now close on September 30, 2024. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the dental policy team at 518-473-2160 
or dentalpolicy@health.ny.gov 
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